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Dear Mr Terry

NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION NO WD/3400/CCNM/1

DESCRIPTION OF AMENDMENT; NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT TO PLANNING PERMISSION WD/3400/CC FOR RETAINING WALL AND CULVERT UPDATES TO SITE ACCESS TO REEF WAY.

PLANNING PERMISSION NO: WD/3400/CC

DESCRIPTION OF APPROVED DEVELOPMENT: FULL PLANNING APPLICATION FOR CONSTRUCTION OF A PART 2-STOREY, PART 3-STOREY NEW 80 PLACE CO-EDUCATIONAL SEMH (SOCIAL, EMOTION, MENTAL HEALTH) SPECIAL SCHOOL INCLUDING PROVISION OF HARD AND SOFT LANDSCAPING, PERIMETER FENCING, CAR PARKING AND OTHER ASSOCIATED WORKS INCLUDING SLOPE REGRADING, A NEW ELECTRIC SUB-STATION AND A NEW ACCESS FROM REEF WAY.

SITE: LAND EAST OF BATTLE ROAD (REEF WAY), HAILSHAM. 

The non-material amendment ref no WD/3400/CCNM/1, is set out in the application form received 12 May 2020 and includes the plans/drawings numbered:
	
619953-MLM-ZZ-XX-DR-C-0005-P01 - Visibility Splay Elevations, 619953-MLM-ZZ-XX-DR-C-0001-P05 - Preliminary culvert and access details

The application has been considered in accordance with Section 96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990. (In making a decision on whether a proposal constitutes a non-material amendment, Section 96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 requires that the Local Planning Authority should have regard to the effect of the change, together with any previous changes made under that Section, on the planning permission as originally granted).  There are NO OBJECTIONS to the amendment which is considered to be non-material in its impact. Accordingly I can confirm that the proposed amendment under reference number WD/3400/CCNM/1 is APPROVED.  



This letter and any referenced plans, drawings and application should be read alongside the previously issued Decision Notice to the planning permission ref WD/3400/CC dated 20 September 2019. Please be advised that this letter does not convey any additional approval which may be required under other legislative regimes (e.g. Building Regulations or Environmental Permitting).

Yours sincerely

Sarah Iles

Sarah Iles
Planning Policy and Development Management

T: 	01273 481846
E: 	Development.control@eastsussex.gov.uk 

Copies to:	S Hambrook – Property & Capital Investment, Business Services
Wealden District Council Your previous ref WD/2019/0929/CC - for Statutory Planning Register
		
		dnccgrad.doc


                      		


image1.png




